St. Therese Parish Building Project @

School Alumni Support Form

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip:
Phone: Email:

How can | support St. Therese Building Project?

1. In person. Our Parish office is open Monday-Friday 8:30am-
12:30pm. Payments can be given to secretary or business manager.
Be sure to ask for a receipt.

2. By mail. Checks can be made payable to: "St. Therese Catholic
Parish" On the memo line, please put "building project" (Please do
not send cash by mail).

3. Online. Give Online at the following link: https://www.osvhub.com/
st-therese-catholic-parish/funds

After entering your basic contact information, be sure to select the
"Building Project" option, to ensure your gift is designated for this
fund.

4. Pray! Ask the Lord to bless us, and for St. Therese to continue to
intercede for us, so that we may listen to her words. Together, let us
build something beautiful for God!

Please mail to St. Therese Catholic Parish at 213 E Wisconsin Ave, Appleton, WI 54911
Thank you in advance for your generous contribution to the Building Project!



